Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
In early 2014 consultants Transport & Travel Research Ltd did a City Centre Traffic and Accessibility Impact Study. Please supply their report on this study.
ANSWER:  Please find attached the above report as requested.
I can confirm that we also hold junior officers and third party names in the report. However we are withholding that information since we consider that to be an absolute exemption under section 40(2) (personal data), and this therefore constitutes a refusal under section 17 of the Freedom of information Act 2000. 
Please note the information contained in the report will help inform the Inclusive Design Standards work now underway.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


